
January 9, 2024

To Whom This May Concern,

Debra Ravenscraft saved the day again navigating a venue in Dubai for US state
government officials during COP28. When we experienced roadblocks with the venue,
she quickly jumped in and helped to get things back on track. She always provides the
best client service to us as she is highly responsive, responsible, and reliable.

Thanks, Deb!

Amy Holm
Executive Director
The Climate Registry
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    Just wanted to drop a quick note of appreciation for your 

hard work and perseverance. We appreciate your 

understanding of our unique situation and budget restraints 

since we are working solely with donated funds. Once again, 

you managed to find us the perfect venue for our organizations 

meeting. The hotel was the perfect destination location and the 

staff at the resort was amazing. As always, we appreciate you 

always being available to assist us every step of the way from 

preplanning to completion. Look forward to working with you 

on the next family meeting.  

 

 

Marne Harvich-Chergi 

 










